

## СИНДИКАТ НА БЪЛГАРСКИТЕ УЧИТЕЛИ изпълнителен комитет

SYNDICAT DES ENSEIGNANTS BULGARES

София 1000 , ул. "Ген. Паренсов" N 11 Тел: 9 877-818 Факс: 9 881-794; 9 863-315

E-mail: : sbu\_centrala@abv.bg

11 Rue "Parensov" , 1000 Sofia tel: 9 877-818 fax:9 881-794; 9 863-315

E-mail: : sbu\_centrala@abv.bg

Изх. № 352 / II . 04 2019 г.

TO: SLAWOMIR BRONIARZ PRESIDENT OF ZNP

TO:

**OUR STRIKING COLLEAGUES IN POLAND** 

Subject: Solidarity with the striking actions

DEAR MR. PRESIDENT,
DEAR COLLEAGUES,
DEAR TRADE UNION BROTHERS AND SISTERS,

The Bulgarian Union of Teachers (SEB) is concerned about the situation in your country and with this letter we are supporting your striking actions and fair demands for increasing of teachers' salaries and respect towards teachers work.

We know how difficult your fight is and we are solidary with you and we are wishing you success in defending your positions, because you are fighting for more fairness, for quality education and decent working conditions and as we know – It all starts with a good teacher. We are sure that you will achieve victory as you always managed to do it!

With kind regards,

PRESIDENT OF SEB: